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45th Annual Meeting to be held in SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS! 

The 45" Annual Meeting of the Aquatic Plant 
Management Society will be held July 10- 13, 2005, at 
the Hyatt Regency on the Riverwalk in San Antonio, 
Texas. The Texas APMS will be our host chapter for 
this year's meeting San Antonio is an exciting 
destination with a quaintness you must experience. The 
Hyatt ~ e g e n c ~  is a luxury hotel on the famous 
Riverwalk, only one block, from the historic Alamo. 
Just outside the Hyatt door you wiII be able to enjoy 
dining in the Riverwalk cafks, touring the Alamo, 
shopping along the Rivewalk or El Mercado, touring 
the Missions, and much, much more.. . 

The Program Committee is busy preparing an agenda 
that includes much to generate interest among 
researchers and managers across the country. 
Following the lead from last year's well-attended 
symposium on herbicide tolerance and resistance, 
AFMS regional chapters requested a session on harmful 
and toxic algae during the 2005 Conference. 
Recognized authorities on toxins produced, and 
problems created, by cyanobacteria and aIgae will relate 
why these escalating 'issues are more relevant and 

troubling than ever to aquatic plant and water 
managers. 

The Program will also offer a flavor of the Southwest 
with presentations on aquatic plant and water issues 
from Texas to California. Topics include integrated 
pest management strategies for traditional floating and 
submersed aquatic plants as well as water-consuming 
species like salt cedar ( T m r j x  spp.) and giant reed 
(Arundo don&). Student presenters will relate their 
findings and veteran APMS members will update 
current research and management activities. In 
addition, useful information on available aquatic plant 
management products and professional services will be 
provided throughout the meeting in our industry 
exhibits hall. 

Although some of the Program is nearing completion, 
there are many openings for presenters in the general 
sessions. The Student Affairs Committee has a god of 
6 to 8 high quality student papers, and there is plenty of 
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space available for the poster session, scheduled during 
the Monday evening (July 1 1) reception for those who 
prefer detailed discussions with a small group 
compared to formal presentations in a large auditori-urn. ,, 

The Meeting Planning Committee is arranging a 
number of exciting, Texas-sized special events for all 
attendees to enjoy. Our meeting will begin Sunday 
evening with the President' s Reception. This 
welcoming event presents a great opportunity to 
reacquaint with old fiends and make new ones. The 
APMS Banquet on Tuesday evening will be another 
memorable event where we will recognize those who 
have served and contributed to the Society, welcome 
new officers and directors, and present student paper 
and other awards. These special events are free to all 
registered delegates, guests, and students. Non- 
registered guests may purchase individual tickets for 
these events at the registration desk. 

To reserve your hotet accommodations, call the 
Hyatt Regency San Antonio reservations at 210- 
222-1234 or 800-233-1234. Our special APMS guest 
room rates are single and double occupancy $135.00, 
triple occupancy $1 60.00,' and quadruple occupancy 
$185.00 per night plus state and local taxes of 16.75%. 
The cut-off date is June 9, 2005. All reservations 
must be guaranteed with a major credit card. 
Cancellation of reservations must be made at least 48 
hours prior to arrival date. At check-in, i-econfirm your 
departure date, as an early departure fee of $50.00 w l l  
be assessed if changed after the check-in process is 
completed. Check-in time is 3:00 p.m. and check-out 
time is 12:OO p.m. Overnight valet parking is 
S23.001day and overnight self-parking is $16.00/day, 
with in-and-out privileges. Room rates are good for 3 
days before and after the meeting, based on availability. 

The meeting registration fees are $200.00 for delegates, 
$75 .OO for guests (spouses, partner, child over 12 years 
of age), and $50.00 for non-competing students, if 
received by June 24,2005. After this date, registration 
fees at the door will be $250.00 for delegates and 
$300.00 for guests. Please help us in planning for 
the meeting functions by completing the Pre 
Registration Form and submitting it prior to June 
24,2005. 

This is guaranteed to be an extraordinary meeting, so 
y'all come and bring the family. Please visit the APMS 
web site at www.apms.org for more meeting 
information. 

Letter from the APMS President, 
Eric Barkemeyer - . 

Yogi Berra once said, "When you come to a fork in the 
road, take it." I thought of this when discussing the 
future of our Society and our relationship with the 
profession of aquatic pIant management with one of 
our Board members. Do we know where we are going 
and what we intend to do when we get there? Do we 
stay the course that has largely been successful or move 
to a different path? What do our members expect of 
our Society? Are we efkctively planning for the 
financial security of our Society? Are we educating 
and training the future leadership of our Society and 
profession? 

These and many more questions were raised and 
discussed at the Winter Board Meeting during a special 
session on Strategic Planning. This workshop was led 
by Board member, John Rodgers, with the goal of 
finalizing the process that was begun in 2000 by an ad 
hoc committee. Creating a Strategic PIan has been on 
the agenda of our Society's leadership since Lewis 
DecelI was on the Board. In his Presidential Address 
at our Annual Meeting in San Diego, Lewis challenged 
us "to escape from the mold, especially when it can 
benefit our position in the future. New footprints will 
fit the future much better.." The Society's current 
Board has accepted this challenge and is committed to 
developing a road map for our future as the Iead 
professional organization in water resource 
management. 

The APMS evolved from the Hyacinth Control Society 
that began in 196 1 in Florida. It is now an organization 
involved in all aspects of water resource management. 
Our Society has been very successful in its mission of 
promoting scientifically sound procedures in aquatic 
plant management, increasing education outreach and 
publishing research while becoming more diverse in 
membership, program topics and meeting participation. 
However, we also continue to be an all-volunteer run 
organization supported primarily by our chemical 
industry sustaining members. lf we are to continue to 














